NEWS-CLIPS TITLE & LINKS FOR THE MONTH June 15 to July 20 2022
North Shore public dialogue sessions focus on housing challenge
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-shore-public-dialogue-sessions-focus-on-housing-challenge-5478005

How does the land use of different electricity sources compare?
https://ourworldindata.org/land-use-per-energy-source

11 steps to a successful installation at an apartment building
https://electricvehicles.bchydro.com/charge/how-to-install-EV-charging-apartment

Everything You Need to Know About Recessions
https://www.visualcapitalist.com/recessions-everything-you-need-to-know/

A new home demo salvage bylaw starts in District of North Van next year.
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/pre-1950-homes-demoed-in-north-van-district-need-to-salvage-wood-starting-next-year-5488325

BC Cannabis store in North Van
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/bc-cannabis-store-opens-in-north-van-next-week/

Small backyard homes could offer both housing and climate relief
https://www.cbc.ca/news/science/what-on-earth-garden-suites-housing-climate-1.6490955

Are highrises actually better for the B.C. environment
https://vancouversun.com/opinion/columnists/douglas-todd-are-highrises-better-for-bc-environment

New bylaw aims to save wood from the landfill during home demolitions in North Vancouver
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/north-vancouver-wood-salvage-demolition-bylaw-1.6493461

New heat scenarios for Swiss cities (translated from french to english by Google)
https://www.meteosuisse.admin.ch/home/actualite/meteosuisse-blog.subpage.html/fr/data/blogs/2022/6/neue-hitzeszenarien-fuer-schweizer-staedte-.html

The final countdown to banning some single-use plastics in Canada begins today.
https://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/plastics-ban-countdown-1.6494379

E-scooters were supposed to fix travel in Rome. Then they became a major problem
https://www.cnn.com/travel/article/rome-scooter-problems/index.html

Vancouver Coastal Health issues e-scooter safety guidance
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/vancouver-coastal-health-issues-e-scooter-safety-guidance/

Canada’s housing market has turned on its head. Here are 5 things to know
https://vancouversun.com/opinion/columnists/douglas-todd-canadas-housing-market-just-turned-on-its-head-five-things-to-know

Massive densification will not solve our housing affordability problem
https://vancouversun.com/opinion/david-ley-massive-densification-will-not-solve-our-housing-affordability-problem

The principal residence exemption isn’t fair to renters and should be reconsidered
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/business/rob-magazine/article-the-homeowner-tax-exemption-isnt-fair-to-renters-and-should-be/

Effects of changing population or density on urban carbon dioxide emissions
https://www.nature.com/articles/s41467-019-11184-y.pdf

Glass tower dwellers at energy disadvantage during heat wave, says B.C. Hydro
https://vancouversun.com/news/glass-tower-dwellers-at-energy-disadvantage-during-heat-wave-says-b-c-hydro

Professors at odds over transport decarbonisation costs
https://www.transportxtra.com/publications/local-transport-today/news/71392/academics-at-odds-over-transport-decarbonisation-costs

Election map change would 'cut out the heart' of West Van, MP says
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/election-map-change-would-cut-out-the-heart-of-west-van-mp-says-5503195

North Van district’s food truck pilot off to slow start
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/north-van-districts-food-truck-pilot-off-to-slow-start-5502921

Almost half of Canadians are ready to buy an electric vehicle, says poll
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/almost-half-of-canadians-are-ready-to-buy-an-electric-vehicle-says-poll-5508025

B.C. housing minister doubles down on threat to seize zoning powers from municipalities
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/b-c-housing-minister-doubles-down-on-threat-to-seize-zoning-powers-from-municipalities

North Vancouver Splash Park is open to public
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/north-vancouver-splash-park-is-open-to-public/

Parking maxed out at Lynn Valley, Deep Cove parks
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/parking-maxed-out-at-lynn-valley-deep-cove-parks/

Giant tree found in North Vancouver could be Canada’s fourth widest
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/giant-tree-found-in-north-vancouver-could-be-canadas-fourth-widest/

Ending 'renter bias': The arguments for and against ending rules that limit rental housing
https://vancouversun.com/business/real-estate/renter-bias

Split North Van council passes 330-home project at Cap and Marine
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/split-north-van-council-passes-330-home-project-at-cap-and-marine-5527475

North Van Travelodge to be leased for supportive housing [published June 8]
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-van-travelodge-to-be-leased-for-supportive-housing-5450725

Metro Vancouver's $21-billion transit plan, which includes a gondola to SFU, approved
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/metro-vancouver-transit-plan-approved

If your strata is not enforcing bylaws, it's time to take action
https://www.timescolonist.com/homes/condo-smarts-if-your-strata-is-not-enforcing-bylaws-its-time-to-take-action-5538160

Province still reviewing plans for new North Van elementary school
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/province-still-reviewing-plans-for-new-north-van-elementary-school-5533675

Bacterial levels high at Deep Cove beach; swimming advisory issued
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/bacterial-levels-high-at-deep-cove-beach-swimming-advisory-issued/

Time Traveller: Plans were once in place to build an airport in North Vancouver
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/time-traveller-plans-were-once-in-place-to-build-an-airport-in-north-vancouver-5536826

Trail between Deep Cove and Quarry Rock will remain closed this summer
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/trail-between-deep-cove-and-quarry-rock-will-remain-closed-this-summer/

Time for Vancouver to rethink how housing is approved?
https://vancouversun.com/opinion/columnists/dan-fumano-time-for-vancouver-to-rethink-how-housing-is-approved

Metro Vancouver sues North Shore sewage plant builder for $500 million in cost overruns
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/metro-vancouver-sues-north-shore-sewage-plant-builder-for-500-million-in-cost-overruns-5564011

Deep Cove beach water safe for swimming after E. coli spike
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/deep-cove-beach-water-contaminated-with-e-coli-5545748

Save Old Growth says it's ending major road protests
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/save-old-growth-says-its-ending-major-road-protests-5530706

Editorial: Our family doctor shortage demands a new strategy
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-our-family-doctor-shortage-demands-a-new-strategy-5546459

No magic pill to cure North Shore family doctor shortage
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/no-magic-pill-to-cure-north-shore-family-doctor-shortage-5539093

Doctor crisis: Family doctor business in B.C. is far from lucrative
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/doctor-crisis-family-doctor-business-in-bc-is-far-from-lucrative-5556209

Letter: We should be able to sell our coach house to save our home
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letter-we-should-be-able-to-sell-our-coach-house-to-save-our-home-5551295

Vancouver mayor violated code of conduct with misleading Olympic Tweets: integrity commissioner
https://www.nsnews.com/bc-news/vancouver-mayor-violated-code-of-conduct-with-misleading-olympic-tweets-integrity-commissioner-5564673

The $100 Trillion Global Economy in One Chart
https://www.visualcapitalist.com/100-trillion-global-economy/

ICBC Statistics
https://www.icbc.com/about-icbc/newsroom/Pages/Statistics.aspx

Motor Vehicle Related Crashes, Injuries and Fatalities 10-year Statistics for British Columbia 2011-2020
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/driving-and-transportation/driving/roadsafetybc/data/20112020_motor_vehicle_related_crashed_injuries_fatalities_10-year_statistics_for_british_columbiapdf.pdf

Household after-tax income rises and income inequality declines, says new census data
https://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/new-household-census-data-pandemic-benefits-1.6519087
A CBC News data analysis shows that immigrants and people with low incomes are most likely to live in the hottest urban areas.

https://ici.radio-canada.ca/info/2022/07/ilots-chaleur-villes-inegalites-injustice-changements-climatiques/en
Lynn Valley Days is back after two-year hiatus
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/lynn-valley-days-is-back-after-two-year-hiatus/
Even pollution below current standards poses health risk
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/even-pollution-below-current-standards-poses-health-risk/
The CO2 problem in six easy steps (2022 Update)
https://www.realclimate.org/index.php/archives/2022/07/the-cos2-problem-in-six-easy-steps-2022-update/
North Shore households among highest income earners in Metro Vancouver
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-shore-households-among-highest-income-earners-in-metro-vancouver-5585504

Doctor's appeal over right to pay for private health care dismissed by B.C. court
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/cambie-surgeries-case-trial-court-of-appeal-judgment-1.6521746
NDP MLAs say grants for North Van will help people access vital community services
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/ndp-mlas-say-grants-for-north-van-will-help-people-access-vital-community-services/

Patrick Condon: Should Cities Now Mandate Affordability & Inclusionary Zoning?
https://www.planningreport.com/2022/03/07/patrick-condon-should-cities-now-mandate-affordability-inclusionary-zoning

The Value of Investing in Water Capture, ReUse, and Urban Watersheds to Address Climate Emergencies
https://www.planningreport.com/2022/06/28/arla-s-andy-lipkis-value-investing-water-capture-reuse-and-urban-watersheds-address

You'll likely catch COVID-19 again and again. Will each round feel milder?
https://www.cbc.ca/news/health/covid-reinfection-risks-adults-1.6522051
Java junkies at North Van coffee shop get caffeine fix with IOUs
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/java-junkies-at-north-van-coffee-shop-get-caffeine-fix-with-ious-5571846
Editorial: Seaspan should listen to and address dry dock worries
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-seaspan-should-listen-to-and-address-dry-dock-worries-5600133
City of North Van chides Seaspan for silence on dry dock plans
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/city-of-north-van-chides-seaspan-for-silence-on-dry-dock-plans-5601097
Conservationist pushes for long-term protection of Lynn Headwaters as lease expires
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/conservationist-pushes-for-long-term-protection-of-lynn-headwaters-as-lease-expires-5600681

Trudeau visits North Van child care centre
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/trudeau-visits-north-van-child-care-centre-5601219
Lack of loos in Phibbs Exchange plan is ludicrous
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-lack-of-loos-in-phibbs-exchange-plan-is-ludicrous-5576093
'Nowhere to go’ – North Van residents call for toilets at Phibbs Exchange
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/nowhere-to-go-north-van-residents-call-for-toilets-at-phibbs-exchange-5559882
New buildings must be 'climate ready' in District of North Van
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/new-buildings-must-be-climate-ready-in-district-of-north-van-5547428
Progress Report: District of North Vancouver takes a village approach to growth
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/progress-report-district-of-north-vancouver-takes-a-village-approach-to-growth-5513095
Progress Report: Tsleil-Waututh Nation has stewarded local waterways for thousands of years
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/progress-report-tsleil-waututh-nation-has-stewarded-local-waterways-for-thousands-of-years-5580467
'Prepare now': Which parts of B.C. will get the hottest?
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/prepare-now-which-parts-of-bc-will-get-the-hottest-5605621
Weeee! E-scooters are legal in North Vancouver. Here’s what they’re like
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/e-scooters-are-legal-in-north-vancouver-heres-what-theyre-like-5358039
Indicators point to rise in COVID-19 on North Shore - Viral loads at Lions Gate sewage plant quadruple
https://www.nsnews.com/coronavirus-covid-19-local-news/indicators-point-to-rise-in-covid-19-on-north-shore-5585922
The B.C. government is making progress on building the homes that people need, with more than 32,000 new homes completed or underway in
communities throughout the province.
https://www.bchousing.org/projects-partners/Building-BC/homes-for-BC

